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     Bulletin 

D-06-20-3 

 

Date:  June 4, 2020 

Bulletin: All Dealers and Title Services 

From:  Business Licensing and Driver Instructional Services 

RE:  Dropping off Dealer and Tag and Title Work 

The Maryland Department of Transportation Motor Vehicle Administration (MDOT MVA) 

announced it will reopen select branch offices to customers on a limited basis beginning Monday, 

June 8.  

 

When dropping off work all runners should alert the greeter outside that they are with either a 

Dealership or Tag and Title Service.  After which please follow the direction of the greeter. 

 

All work should be dropped off between 9:30am and 2:00pm daily. 

 

Work will be processed with 48 hours and all can be picked up once complete.  

 

Anyone entering a MDOT MVA branch will be asked a series of screening questions. New 

procedures and guidelines will be in effect to protect the health and safety of employees and 

customers. These include requiring face coverings. 

 

If you have questions, please contact Business Licensing and Driver Instructional Services at 

410-787-2950 or mvablcsd@mva.maryland.gov  
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